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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The Government guidance for September came out last week and we are busy trying to ensure 

things will be in place for September. It is looking like we will be able to welcome back all the 

children to school on Monday 7th September but with some staggered start and finish times. More 

details will be given on Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th September when things will be much clearer. 

We hope that Before School club and the after school provision run by Child’s Play will be back up 

and running too. We have decided though that our own after school clubs will not start until after 

half term as it will not been possible to set them up in time.  

 

We will be contacting all parents next week by email and text offering a set of final chances to 

come the school site and pick up any outstanding items.  Please keep an eye out for the email or 

text as after we close next Friday 17th July there will be no more opportunities. 

 

Please remember that we close at 2pm on Friday 17th our last day of term. 

 

I hope you are all managing to stay safe and well and hopefully beginning to enjoy some of the 

normal activities we all enjoyed before all this started. Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Nick Firkins  

Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


